
 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
AUTUMN 2021 Aboyne 

Welcome Back 
We would like to welcome all our children back 
into the second, and our final half term. We hope 
that you all had a relaxing half term. 
 
Maintaining Covid Secure Procedures  
Although the restrictions have eased with regards 
to bubbles, please be assured we have been 
continuing with the hand washing, ventilation, 
staff testing, face masks and regular cleaning of 
toys. Please do not send your child into ABC-XYZ if 
they have any symptoms.  
 

Autumn Term Themes  
This half term our themes will include fireworks, 
Road Safety Week (15th-21st Nov) and Christmas.  
 
ABC-XYZ are pleased to announce that we have 
sponsored a Post box topper – Look out for more 
information as to its whereabouts. 

 
Staff Training  
ABC-XYZ have always prioritised good quality 
training for our staff. Last month some of our staff 
completed their 12 hour paediatric First Aid 
Training to ensure they are fully up to date with 
current guidelines. Congratulations and thank you 
to them for their time and effort. 
 

ABC Breakfast Club 
Breakfast is served until 8.15am at Aboyne lodge. 
Please ensure that if your child requires breakfast 
in the morning, they are in before 8.15am to 
allow them enough time to eat it before heading 
off to class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

 

Polite Reminders 
It is of the utmost importance that all parents 
contact us at their earliest opportunity if you know 
your child will not be coming to their XYZ session. 
With so many extra-curricular clubs provided by 
school this term, it is really important you let us know 
if your child will be attending any of these additional 
activities. Sharon and her team manage the logistics 
of picking up and dropping off at all the different 
clubs brilliantly, but it is vital we know who is 
attending what, to be able to keep track of everyone! 
Please note we save snack for all those attending 
activities to be served when they return to XYZ.  

When to use the Club phone - 07502 023209 

- to report non attendance. A text message is great. 

•  to notify us if you are running late, or any changes 
to pick up arrangements 

•  if you urgently need to speak with your child. 
Please note NO children are allowed to use their 
personal mobile phones in the setting.  

•  speak directly to a member of staff at XYZ between 
3pm and 6pm 

Late Fee: if your child is booked until 5pm and are 
collected late there will a £10 late pick up fee. 

 

Contact Details  
General Enquiries 07799 855850. 
info@xyzafterschoolclub.co.uk 
Aboyne club phone 07502023209 

           XYZ CLUB CHRISTMAS PARTY!! 
We will be holding our usual fun 

Christmas Party Monday 13th December  
 
 

 

mailto:info@xyzafterschoolclub.co.uk

